September 1, 1965

Robert A. Dean
2007 Wilco Bldg.
Midland, Texas

Re: Bogle Well No 1
Unit J, 12-16-31

Dear Mr. Dean:

Enclosed please find a copy of a notice, concerning
the subject well, which was sent to you late in 1364, To
our knowledge the forms requested in this notice were never
filed. We are now, therefore, requesting that you file
FPorm C-104 showing the change in pool designation thereon,
Prompt attention to this matter will avoid the necessity for
further action on our part.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. EBtamets
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